
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, June 6, 1967

FOUND: If you have lost an umbrella or other articles, a number have been turned 
in to the Administration Building.

** ** ** * * * * ** ** * *

ELEMENTARY HEBREW: Due to lack of interest Elementary Hebrew will not be offered 
next year* " ---

** ** ** * * * * * * * * * *

DORM CHECK-OUT: It is important to complete the dorm-check-out form before leaving 
for the summer. The Supervisors have suggested you arrange with them a 
specific time when you wish to be checked-out from your room. (For this 
purpose a sheet is posted on the Supervisor's door for you to sign a time.)

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

RESERVATION FOR NEXT YEAR: Reservation forms for reserving a dorm room are being 
placed in your room. It will be important to return your reservation to 
your DORM SUPERVISOR on or before 10 p.m. Thursday, June 8&.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

CAFETERIA CLOSING: The last food service this year will be Saturday NOON June 10.
** ** ** * * ** ** ** **

VACATING ROOMS: Dorm students must vacate rooms on or by Monday, June 12^ at Noon, 
f*

* *  * *  * *  * *  * *  * *  * * * *
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